RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION

Electric Peak Usage Alert

The City has been notified by Missouri Public Utilities Association (MPUA) that
excessive heat this week means peak electric usage could occur from 3:00 to 6:00
pm from Monday, June 13t through Wednesday, June 15th that may have an
impact on local electric utilities.

The MPUA is requesting that residential customers, large commercial and industrial
customers voluntarily reduce and conserve electrical use during this time. Several
recommendations have been provided but are not limited to:

v’ Set thermostat as high as possible while maintaining reasonable comfort levels.
v For windows that receive direct sunlight, keep shades closed during the day.
v Avoid using heat producing appliances such as ovens and dryers.

Another notification will be sent by the MPUA if demand may outpace s
requiring additional action to reduce demand for electricity to avoi
conditions.
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